From: Michael Ryan <michael.lanowy@gmail.com>
Date: Tue, Apr 1, 2025 at 12:23 PM

Subject: H5648

To: <Houseludiciary@rilegislature.gov>

| am writing in opposition to House Bill 5648. It is on the individual committing the crime to take into
account whether or not there are any of these stipulations listed in this bill. It is long past time for the
convicted criminals to be accountable for their actions and that includes the people that depend on
them.

Michael R Lanowy
Cranston, Rl



